Mandarin for Fun, Children's Week 2013
When:  3.20 –  4.50pm, Tuesday, 22 October 2013

Where:  West Belconnen Child and Family Centre, Cnr Starke & Luke St, Holt

http://mandarinforfun.weebly.com/events.html
Mandarin for Fun playgroup will host a free family fun learning Mandarin day to support and encourage bilingualism which we have successfully achieved over the past 3 years. The day will include performance by children and parents, games, craft, singing, dancing and healthy afternoon tea. 

All welcome with Chinese or non-Chinese background.

Thanks for the support from the ACT Children's Week Committee and the West Belconnen Child and Family Centre.

For catering purposes please register your interests to mandarinforfun@gmail.com  by Friday, 18 October.

Enquiries: Lucia  mandarinforfun@gmail.com / 0410 981 788
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